
 

PMC’s Diane Calmeyn Presents at the 2006 
Michigan Conference on Career Education 
 
PMC’s Diane Calmeyn presented a workshop “Building Your Career in the Construction Industry” at 
the 2006 Michigan Conference on Career Education.  Representing the Michigan Construction 
Coalition at the time, the presentation was on Student Homebuilding Programs and how they assist 
with Career Development for the high school students.   Assisting with the presentation were Walt 
Maner, Michigan MCA and Sandra Miller, PMC. 
 
Along with the speech, the PMC and Michigan MCA 
had a booth and distributed career and 
apprenticeship information to more than 1200 
educators, administrators, counselors and 
employers.  They came together for the purpose of 
sharing best practices and planning new educational 
strategies that will better prepare students for the 21st 
Century workforce through career education. 
 
Pictured right – MPMCA’s Walt Maner and PMC’s 
Diane Calmeyn. 


